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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th May, 1921.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 25th instant
with regard to the plans for the 8.8. "LINNELL®, and in

‘;eply thereto I Bave to inform you that the plans in question

peferred to and advised on youwr freeboard report have not

come to hand.
I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

fSecretary.
The Secretaryy, .
GLASGOW.
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